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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Ellie-Mae Kemp 
Derbyn – Tamia Wilson 
      Chloe Del Rio Munro 
      Frankie Williams 
Shakespeare – Stefan Rouse 
Dahl – Ismay Coleman 
Kipling – Tommy Bunker 
Shelley – King Hang Li 
Byron – Caden Hooper-Stroude 
Milton – Arya Angove 
    Nate Sneddon 
Masefield – Megan Feliciano Johnson  
Ceiriog – Lily Evans 
Thomas – Rhys James 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Autumn Term 2023 
17/10 & 18/10: Parents Evening 
20/10: School Photos 
25/10: PTA AGM 
25/10: PTA Cake Sale 
27/10: Break the Rules Day 
30/10 – 3/11: HALF TERM 
9/11: Nasal Flu Vaccination 
6/12: Xmas Fayre 
12/12 & 13/12: Xmas Concert 
19/12: Xmas Lunch 
21/12: Last day of Autumn term 
22/12: INSET DAY 
9/2: INSET DAY 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 
 
 
 

We would be very grateful for football donations for our 
Breakfast Club and for the children to use at playtime. 
If you have any footballs that are no longer used please 

send them into the school office. 
Thank you. 

      

Today we are saying 
goodbye to Mrs Huish who 
has worked here for many 
years and has helped many 
children on trips, swimming 

sessions and on the 
playgrounds at lunchtime.  
We wish her all the best! 

#HelloYellow 
The school is 

supporting World 
Mental Health Day on 
Tuesday 10th October. 

 Children are invited to 
come to school dressed 

in yellow or wear 
something yellow.  

 

Diwrnod Shwmae 
On Friday 13th we will be 

celebrating  
'Diwrnod Shwmae / Shwmae 

Day'!  
We will be greeting each other 
and anyone who visits Fairfield 

by saying 'Shwmae!' which 
means 'Hello!' Please join in by 

using the greeting too with 
your children, friends and 
family to encourage and 

promote the use of the Welsh 
language within our community.  

Diolch yn fawr, Thank you 
very much. 

  

Footballs 
 


